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11. REVIEW OF THE CONSITUTION 2013 
 
 The Governance Committee at its meeting on 19 November 2013 considered the 

report of the Director of Governance and Monitoring Officer upon the Review of the 
Constitution 2013.  The Committee recommended the following to Council: 

 
  That it be recommended to Council that the Review of the Constitution 

2013 be approved (including those in Part 3 in their entirety 
(Responsibility for Functions) and the proposed changes be 
incorporated into the Council’s Constitution. 


